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19th April 2021 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome back to the summer term, I hope you are all doing well and ready for your child’s final 

term in Year 1.  Below are some of the things we are learning this half-term in English & Maths as 

well as the homework expectations for this term: 

English Maths 

Key text: Man on the Moon by Simon Bartram 
 
Spelling, Punctuation & Grammar: 

 Using the prefix ‘un’ 

 Regular plural nouns  

Writing: 

 Biographies 
 
Reading: 

 Throughout the term they will be 
practicing the blending of words. 

 They will also be practicing reading 
with expression. 

 
We will also be continuing to have daily Book 
Talk sessions 

Time 
- To the hour 
- To the half an hour 
- Using next before and after 

Money 
- Recognising coins and notes 

Volume and capacity 
- Comparing, describing and finding 

volume and capacity 
Mass 

- Comparing and finding mass 
Space 

- Describing positions and movement 

Homework 

 
Every Friday your child will be assigned work through Reading eggs and Mathletics. 
They will also receive weekly spellings which can be found in their reading record. Please practice 
them for spelling tests every Friday. 
 

 

Overleaf you will find information about what we be learning in our topic ‘Who was the first person 

to look at the stars?’ Included in this are key knowledge and facts that will be covered as well as a list 

of key vocabulary and definitions.  Please ensure that your children are familiar with these words, 

including the spellings, as they will be using them throughout their topic. 

 

Please don’t hesitate to e-mail me on yellow@groveroad.hounslow.sch.uk if you have any questions 

or concerns. 

Yours Sincerely,  

Miss Morley 

Yellow Class Teacher 


